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HOUNSFIELD HEIGHTS — BRIAR HiLL

COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION
Box 65086, RPO North Hill
Calgary, AB T2N 476

403-282-6634
hitp:/fwww.hi-bh ca

May 30, 2018

To whom it may concern

The Hounsfield Heights Briar Hill Community Association very much appreciates that
New Leaf Cannabis / The Green Co has reached out to us regarding their proposal to
rezone Lions Park Plaza at 1515 19 St NW — especially at such an early and opportune
stage of the application process. Based on consuitation with our residents who would
be most affected by this proposal, our Strategic Planning Committees believes that it
adequately represents the interests of our residents and the community as a whole. As
such, we endorse New Leaf Cannabis / The Green Co's application to amend the land
use designation for Lions Park Plaza as outlined in the proposal attached below.

Please contact me if you require further information or if the Community Association can
otherwise be of assistance regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

it

Jeff Marsh

Director, Strategic Planning

Hounsfield Heights Briar Hill Community Association
-strategic.planning@hh-bh.ca

(403)606-2774
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